
Newington Pupil Council 
 

Minutes 
 

30.08.24 (2:15pm–2:45pm) 
 

Representatives Present: P1, P1/2, P2, P3, P3/4, P4, P5, P5/6, P6 

 
1. Welcome  

Mrs Carter welcomed everybody to the meeting 

2. Pupil Council expectations  

Roles and responsibilities were discussed and agreed. 

3. Photos for display 

Action: Mrs Carter will take photos at our next meeting when 

all members are present. 

4. Progress from last year 

The Feedback Station was referred to when discussing the 

progress made by the Pupil Council last year.  

Action: It was agreed the display will continue during this 

academic year. 

5. Discuss assembly feedback 

Feedback from the assembly this morning was discussed with 

Pupil Council members.  

Action: It was decided that there was no current actions to 

take forward from this at the moment. 



6. Badges 

Action: Mrs Carter will purchase more badges and these will be 

distributed at the next meeting.  

7. Suggestions Box 

Many pupils would like to have seats in the P6/7 playground. 

Action: Organise a fundraising activity to allow benches to be 

purchased for the P6/7 playground.  

Some pupils would like to bring dances back at assemblies and 

entertainment afternoons 

Action: Dances will be incorporated into entertainment 

afternoons at the end of each term where all pupils will have 

the opportunity to dance. 

8. Pupil Council representative suggestions 

It was suggested that the spiky bushes in the P4/5 and P6/7 

playground could be cut back as they can feel sharp if bumped 

into during play. 

Action: Speak to Mr Kennedy about cutting back these bushes. 

 
 


